BEFORE THE DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES
OF THE
STATE OF IDAHO
IN THE MATTER OF PETITION TO NOTICE OF

)
MODIFY BOUNDARIES OF WATER ) RESCHEDULED HEARING
DISTRICT 63-S )

)

On January 25, 1995, Terteling Trust No. 7 filed with the
Department of Water Resources (Department) a petition to modify the
boundaries of Water District No. 63-S, Stewart Gulch.

The hearing is now rescheduled for Tuesday, May 16, 1995 at
10:30 a.m. at the second floor conference room, Idaho Department of
Water Resources, 1301 N. Orchard, Boise, ID 83706. The hearing
will be held in accordance with provisions of Chapters 6 and 17,
Title 42, and Chapter 52, Title 67, Idaho Code, the adopted Rules
of Procedure of the Department. The presiding officer at the
hearing will be Steve Lester.

If you plan to offer exhibits for the record, note that IDAPA
Rule of Procedure 37.01.01606 requires that you provide a copy of
exhibits to each party and to the presiding officer.

The hearing will be conducted in a facility which meets the
accessibility requirements of the Americans with Disabilities Act.
If you require special accommodations in order to attend,
participate in or understand the hearing, please advise the
Department within (10) days prior to the hearing.

All parties to the matter will have the opportunity to respond
and present information and argument on all issues involved.
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Dated this 2b _ day of %%fw/ , 1995.
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DAVID R. TUTHILL, JR.{JP. E.
Manager, Western Regional Office
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